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1. Eastbound view of the remaining 8-inch segment to be completed in an alleyway from 3708 Hardee 
Ave to 3711 Norwich Street. 

2. Westbound view of the remaining segment to be completed from 3711 Norwich St. 
3. UWS Crew members discussing 3531 Norwich Street Laydown yard cleanup with Property Owner. 
4. Southbound of final cleanup activities for an alleyway between 6th Street and 5th Street. 
5. Final JWSC CCTV inspection is scheduled for next week, and paving will begin the following week.  


